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To all the College of Arms and all others who may read this missive, from Elisabeth Laurel, Jeanne Marie Wreath, and Margaret Pelican,
greetings.

This letter contains the issues raised in the December 2005 LoAR for CoA discussion. The text in this letter is copied verbatim from that
LoAR; it is provided here for convenience. As with a February 2006 LoI, these matters are currently scheduled for the Pelican and
Wreath meetings in June 2006. Original commentary must be in the College’s hands no later than April 30, 2006. Responses and
rebuttals to commentary must be in the College’s hands no later than May 31, 2006.

1. Lars ís Björn. Name.
The submitter requested authenticity for Norwegian language/culture. This request was not summarized on the LoI. We are
pending this item to allow the commenters time to address this request.
His device was registered under the holding name Lars of Aquaterra.
This was item 6 on the An Tir letter of August 31, 2005.

Pray know that I remain,

In service,

Elisabeth de Rossignol
Laurel Principal Queen of Arms
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